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February 6, 2025
To whom It May Concern:
I want to sincerely thank you for awarding me a Champions for Learning Grant to bring living organisms like butterflies, tadpoles, ladybugs, and fish into my classroom. This grant will allow my students to experience science in a whole new way by giving them the chance to interact with and care for real, living creatures!
With your support, my students will have the opportunity to observe firsthand the amazing life cycles of tadpoles turning into frogs, ladybugs hatching from larvae, and butterflies emerging from cocoons. These hands-on experiences will help them better understand important science concepts like metamorphosis and ecosystems. By caring for these creatures, students will also learn responsibility, teamwork, and problem-solving in a way that is both fun and meaningful.
This project will help my students grow not only as learners but also as more responsible and compassionate individuals. I can’t wait to see how excited they will be to watch the creatures grow and change over time, and I know they will take pride in helping take care of them.
Thank you again for your generosity and support. I’m so excited to get started on this project, and I’m confident it will make a big difference in my students’ learning and appreciation for the world around them.
Sincerely,
Amie Grant
7th Grade Science Teacher
Immokalee Middle School

